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4/7 - Picture Day 

 
4/12 - 4/16 - Week of the 

Young Child
 

4/20 - Earth Day Ladybug
Release 

 

Dates to remember

Chesterbrook Academy Preschool           1587 Oswego Rd. Naperville, IL 60540
                     (630) 527-1180                         heather.zudycki@chesterbrookacademy.com

It's time to register for Summer Camp!

 
Summer Camp registration is

currently underway.  Please visit our
Summer Camp page here to register

and learn more!
 

                                                       

    Spring has finally sprung and we are so excited to be sharing
this season with you and your family. Thank you to everyone who
participated in our Little Caesar's Pizza Kit and Art to Remember
fundraisers. We are looking forward to Picture Day and
celebrating Week of the Young Child this month. Now that nicer
weather has finally arrived, our teachers are planning outdoor
games, lessons and picnics to celebrate spring. We can’t wait to
share these activities with your child! 
     Week of the Young Child is April 12th-16th. We have many
fun activities planned all week for Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday,
Work Together Wednesday, Artsy Thursday and Family Friday!
We will send more information via Links 2 Home soon.
     Our classes will be celebrating Earth Day on April 20th by
releasing ladybugs. We can’t wait to share photos on Links 2
Home!
     Have a wonderful April and don't hesitate to reach out with
any questions. Thank you for sharing your children with us!
                                                                              

Heather Zudycki

 
  

A note from the Principal's desk...

https://www.chesterbrookacademy.com/preschools/chicago/naperville-oswego-rd/programs/summer-camp/

